
1991 JOHN W. KENDRICK PRIZE 

We are pleased to announce the winners of the John W. Kendrick Prize for 
outstanding contributions to the Review in 1991: 

First Prize. Barbara Wolfe and Robert Moffitt: "A New Index to Value In-Kind 
Benefits," December, 1991. 

Second Prize. Utz-Peter Reich: "Concept and Definition of Income in the National 
Accounts," September, 1991. 

Third Prize. Robert Eisner: "The Real Rate of U.S. National Saving." March, 1991. 

The awards are based on a vote of the Editorial Board of the Review. All articles 
published in the Review in 1991 are eligible for the awards. The prize is made 
possible through a generous donation from John W. Kendrick, a long-standing 
member of the IARIW. 



COMPETITION FOR YOUNG STATISTICIANS FROM DEVELOPING 
COUNTRIES 

The International Statistical Institute (ISI) announces the Sixth Competition 
among young statisticians from developing countries who are invited to submit 
a paper on any topic within the broad field of statistics, for possible presentation 
at the 49th Session of the IS1 to be held in Florence, Italy, in 1993. 

Participation in the competition is open to nationals of developing countries 
who are living in a developing country, who were born in 1961 or later. Papers 
submitted must be unpublished, original works which may include material from 
participants' university theses. 

The papers submitted will be examined by an international Jury of distin- 
guished statisticians who will select the three best papers presented in the 
competition. Their decision will be final. 

The authors of the winning papers will be invited to present their papers at 
the Florence Session of ISI, with all expenses paid (i.e. round trip airline ticket 
from his/her place of residence to Florence plus a lump sum to cover living 
expenses). 

Manuscripts for the Competition should be submitted in time to reach the 
IS1 not later than January 1, 1993. 

The rules governing the preparation of papers, application forms and full 
details are available on request from the IS1 Permanent Office. The address is as 
follows: 

The Director 
Permanent Office 
International Statistical Institute 
428 Prinses Beatrixlaan 
2270 AZ Voorburg 
The Netherlands 




